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To: Kevin Anderson <kanderson@connellresources.com>, Bill Schenderlein <bill@blueearthsolutions.net>

Kevin and Bill,
Yesterday you received the TR8 completeness letter stating the application was deemed complete on December 4, 2023
and the review period began on the same day. The complete application was actually received and date stamped by
DRMS on November 30, 2023, therefore, the review period began on the same day, (Rule 1.9.1).
The updated completeness letter is attached for your records.
If you have any questions, please let me know.
Brock

--
Brock Bowles
Environmental Protection Specialist
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December 5, 2023 

 

Kevin Anderson 

Connell Resources, Inc. 

7785 Highland Meadows Pkwy. Ste 100 

Fort Collins, CO 80528 

 

RE:      Timnath Connell Pit - File No. M-1999-050, 

 Technical Revision (TR-8) 

 Technical Revision 

 

Dear Kevin Anderson: 

 

Your Technical Revision application for the Timnath Connell Pit 112c Construction Materials Reclamation 

Permit, which is located in Larimer County has been filed.  All comment and review periods began on 

November 30, 2023, and a decision date has been set for January 1, 2024. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567 x 8142, or by email at 

Brock.bowles@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Brock F. Bowles 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

cc:  Bill Schenderlein 
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